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What does an “inactive” Social Butterflies member mean? 

An “inactive” Social Butterflies member means that a member has not 

been in contact with Queen Mum Debb or participated in any Social 

Butterflies activity or event in a year or more; they will then be put on  

“in-active” member’s list.  They are then taken off the Social Butterflies 

Roster and will not receive any further email blasts about Social 

Butterflies events/activites.  The member will then no longer be able to 

participate in “Social Butterflies” only events/activities.  

In January each year, at Social Butterflies “Planning Meeting,” the 

group discusses membership.  If a member has not participated in any 

Social Butterflies activity or event; or communicated with Queen Mum 

Debb or Vice Queen Pam over the last year; that member may be 

considered for “inactive” status.  The member will then be sent an 

email, explaining their lack of participation and/or interest in Social 

Butterflies and told they will be put in an “inactive” status, unless they 

make contact with Queen Mum Debb or Vice Queen Pam requesting 

their interest to stay an “active” Social Butterflies member.    

First an email is sent to the member. Second it is followed up with a 

“snail” mail letter advising the member of Social Butterflies concerns 

and for the member to contact Queen Mum Debb.  It also states if 

that member wishes to become an “active” Social Butterflies member 

again at any time after, all the member needs to do is contact Queen 

Mum Debb requesting that their membership be changed back to an 

“active” member status.   



                                                                                                                                                                                             Copyright 2020 Inactive Members 

If there is no contact from the absent member after three weeks, as 

stated in the email and snail mail, their membership will be changed to 

“inactive” status.   

This action is to keep our membership current with, active, and 

supportive members.  By removing uninterested or non-supportive, 

members we make room for new members.  If the member changes 

their mind or has more time in the future to participate in Social 

Butterflies fun, they can contact Queen Mum Debb and ask to be 

changed back to an “active” status.   

We understand that factors like life changes, health issues, and 

interest, may keep members from participating.  Just as with any other 

group/club communication is always a must and encouraged to keep your 

membership active. 

If you have any questions, you can check out our website page under 

“Guidelines & Purpose” for further Social Butterflies explanations & 

requirements.  

 

Thank you, 

Queen Mum Debb  
Vice Queen Pam  

http://socialbutterflies.weebly.com/guidelines--purpose.html

